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April 4, 2017 

 

Dear ALLUNY Members and Friends: 

I am pleased to invite you on behalf of the board of the Association of Law Libraries of Upstate 

New York to join us at the 2017 Spring Institute on Friday, April 28, 2017 from 9:00 a.m. to 

4:00 p.m., room 106 at Syracuse University College of Law. 

             . 

Registration information and the Institute Agenda are available at: 

https://www.alluny.org/?page_id=1090.  A continental breakfast and buffet lunch are included in 

the registration fee. Discount parking will be available for $5.50.  

 

I would like to thank Director Jan Fleckenstein of the Syracuse University College of Law 

Library for agreeing to host another Spring Institute, and dedicating staff time to ensure a 

successful event.   

 

Please let me know if you have questions or need assistance. I look forward to seeing you in 

Syracuse on April 28th. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Donna J. Byrne 

ALLUNY Vice-President and Education Chair 

Hancock Estabrook LLP 

1500 AXA Tower 1, 100 Madison Street 

Syracuse New York 13202 

315-565-4706 

dbyrne@hancocklaw.com 

 


